
December 27, 2022

Hello Woodlands Community,

Thank you to each of you that took the time to share your thoughts on our all-community Facilities Survey. The
insight and information you shared was extremely valuable to our thinking about next steps.

As was shared, the Board of Trustees and the administrative team have been in discussion about our facilities
and how to ensure we can meet the needs of our students and staff. After reviewing the feedback you have
shared and further discussing our next steps, we believe a new facility will best meet the needs of our
schools. We have not determined whether it will be two or just one facility at this time. We wish to have an
opportunity to review the properties that are currently available and come back to you with our thinking and
next steps. Remember, the plan is to remain in the current facilities for the next school year (2023-24), and
look to possibly make a change for the following school year (2024-25).

We will continue to keep you updated as we move forward in this process.

Feel free to reach out to any of us if you have any questions.

Thank you,

The Woodlands Board of Trustees and the Woodlands Administrative Team


